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Legal Assistants
September 15, 2010
MEMORANDUM

To:      International Education Program Administrators

Re: 
F-1 Employment for Haitians
Today, ICE published its regulation entitled: “Employment Authorization for Haitian F-1 Nonimmigrant Students Experiencing Severe Economic Hardship as a Direct Result of the January 12, 2010 Earthquake in Haiti”.

The Notice was published in the “Federal Register” of September 15, 2010 and is effective immediately. It will remain in effect until July 22, 2011. 

ICE also published a News Release, and a set of questions and answers entitled “Forms”.

USCIS published a fact sheet entitled “Relief for Haitian F-1 Students”. 

These four items are attached.

Many thanks for your comments, your suggestions and for referring your students, scholars and faculty members.

Please let me know if you have any questions, or if you would like copies of any of the materials covered.

Note: The information provided in this Memorandum is not legal advice. Transmission of this information is not intended to create, and receipt by you does not constitute, an attorney-client relationship. Readers must not act upon any information without first seeking advice from a qualified attorney. Neither the publisher, nor any contributor is responsible for any damages resulting from any error, inaccuracy, or omission contained herein. 
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